
Bridge Elementary 

 

Cancellation of: 

Invitation for Bids (“IFB”) 

For Artificial Turf Field Installation 
 

Bridge Elementary issued the above-referenced IFB on January 24, 2022 and received two bids 

in response to the IFB.  Both bids far exceed the dollar amount the School has available to pay 

for this project.  The School hopes that the base work and drainage requirements for this project 

may be able to be simplified and revised (yet remain effective), and that as a result the costs of 

the project will be decreased in a manner that the School can afford to do the project.  Therefore, 

the School hereby cancels the IFB.  The School plans to determine how to best handle/approach 

the base work and drainage portion of this project and then issue another Invitation for Bids with 

the revised specifications. 


